NOTE: The following two screenshots from the Pandora & Co. web site, show that former Los Osos CSD
vice-president, and “marketing specialist,” Pandora Nash-Karner, “produced” the official Los Osos CSD
“news”letters, Bear Pride -- “first” started in "Summer 2000” (when she was still an elected CSD Director)
-- and includes the project in her “portfolio.”

[pdf file compiled by SewerWatch -- sewerwatch.blogspot.com -- 10/29/12]
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Pandora Nash-Karner, Principal

Pandora Nash-Karner, President of Pandora & Company, is a
marketing specialist and graphic designer with 23 years of
experience working with a variety of national and local clients.

In her professional life, Pandora has pursued a passion for
creative marketing, for design, and for photography. She has
designed and produced complete corporate identity packages,
including the creation of logos and promotional materials as well
as in-house employee manuals and newsletters. She has created
and implemented marketing strategies for both start-up
companies and established corporations. Her photographs have
appeared on the covers of national magazines, and she has
received national and international honors and awards for her
graphic design.

Pandora has served as an elected official for the Los Osos
(Califorma) Community Services District, and has chaired the
Los Osos Wastewater and Park Committees. She also has served
on the San Luis Obispo County Parks Commission since 1990,
and has chaired that commission for the last three years. She was
instrumental in the development of the San Luis Obispo County
Trails Plan, and is a five-year member, and the former Chair, of
the Morros Advisory Committee—a group charged with creating
a specific plan for the preservation and protection of the Morros.
She has been selected as Woman of the Year, Kiwanian of the
Year, and Citizen of the Year, and in 1999 received the Mary
Rhode Award from the League of Women Voters.

She was the prime mover behind getting land donated to Los
Osos for a community swimming pool, and in the planning and
planting of the Walter Capps Memorial Forest at E1 Chorro
Regional Park. Her digital artwork was recently featured in a
one-person art show in Los Osos. In her “spare time,” Pandora
arows prize-winning roses, races a small sailboat, and sails




